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Rhoades, Wendy

M IR
From: Michael Whellan e
Sent: Tuesday, May 08, 2018 5:58 PM
To: Rhoades, Wendy
Ce Michael Whellan
Subject: FW: Pastponement Request - C14-2017-0084 - 6507 E. Riverside

Wendy — after thinking about this and to ensure that we provide proper notice when this case is back on the agenda, the
Applicant would like to instead seek an indefinite postponement. The Applicant acknowledges that the City wilt have to
re-notify by mail once we are ready to proceed {at Applicant’s cost) and that we will have to do so within 6 months.

Please accept this indefinite postponement request.
Thank you.

MJW.

From: Michael Whellan

Sent: Tuesday, May 8, 2018 11:53 AM

To: 'Rhoades, Wendy' <Wendy.Rhoades@austintexas.gov>

Cc: Michael Whellan < Raa i ——

Subject: Postponement Request - C14-2017-0084 - 6507 E. Riverside

Applicant would like to postpone until August 23, 2018 to continue their exploration of options for this site and the
adjacent property. Applicant also needs to get survey done to reflect Planning Commission recommendation.

Applicant understands that it will have to pay for re-notification.

Michael Whellan.

Michae! Whellan

Armbrust & Brown, PLLC

100 Congress Avenue, Suite 1300
Austin, Texas 78701-2744

{512) 435-2320 - Direct

(512) 435-2360 - Facsimile Armbrust & Brown
wnshallesiinmsshiosees
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